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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
The Village of Lake in the Hills Public Works Department will be conducting semi-annual 
hydrant flushing starting Monday, September 16, 2019. All hydrants west of Randall Road will 
be flushed from September 16th through September 20th. All hydrants east of Randall Road will 
be flushed from September 23rd through September 27th. 
 
Hydrant flushing is a vital component of the Village’s ongoing maintenance program. All 
hydrants are operated during the two week process, which enables Village staff to identify any 
repairs and ensures all hydrants are in proper working order. Flushing also removes unwanted 
sediment that collects in water mains over time. The removal of this sediment, improves water 
quality, and reduces production costs. 
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